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Dear Nahid 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the Blessed Carlo College Moama - 
EIS (SSD-24262975) (Murray River) 

The NSW Department of Primary Industries (DPI) Agriculture collaborates and partners with 
our stakeholders to protect and enhance the productive and sustainable use and resilience 
of agricultural resources and the environment. 

DPI Ag notes that, while the project is located within a Moama North West urban release 
area already zoned Residential R1, not all the residential zoned land has been developed 
and agriculture is still being conducted on lands adjoining the proposed school site.  

DPI Ag has reviewed the EIS against the issued SEARs.  As the proposal is likely to have 
negligible or minimal impacts on agriculture, no further comments are required.   

Should you require clarification on any of the information contained in this response, please 
do not hesitate to contact Lilian Parker on 0427812508 or by email at 
landuse.ag@dpi.nsw.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

 

LParker 

 

Lilian Parker  
Agricultural Land Use Planning 
Agricultural Strategic Initiatives 
Esigned 28-11-2022 
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